
Marine Mammal Science 
Career Day!

Friday April 29, 2022 
9am - 3pm 

Join FRIENDS and BMMRO for a day in Sandy Point learning about what it takes to have a 
career in marine mammal science, visit BMMROs computer lab, and learn more about 

future opportunities for internships. Twelfth grade students and recent high school 
graduates are welcome. To reserve a space, please contact 

lianna@friendsoftheenvironment.org 
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